

Mrs Nicola Tyrrell Headteacher

Aberuthven Primary School
Main Road, Aberuthven
AUCHTERARDER PH3 1HE
Tel 01764 661410 • Fax 01764 660087
Email aberuthven@pkc.gov.uk
Twitter @AberuthvenPS

Contact

Our ref

Your ref

Date

19 March 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

School Crossing Patroller

I wish to advise you that there will be no School Crossing Patrol at Aberuthven Primary School Gate on 22/03/2019 AM shift and 26/03/2019 AM and PM Shifts.

Tayside Contracts apologises for this break in service and have given assurances that that they are doing their utmost to overcome the difficulties they are experiencing. While we look forward to the SCP service being reinstated, I have been asked to take this opportunity to remind parents/ carers that it is their responsibility to ensure the safety of their children while travelling to and from school. Indeed, even where a SCP is provided, parents/carers remain responsible for ensuring their child's safety just as they do when a pelican or other light controlled crossing is provided.

Thank you in anticipation for your assistance in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Nicola Tyrrell Head Teacher